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th]]djjy A 2:00 PM - Library Advisory Committee - Library Conference Room
March 28
1\jesch3y Baseball - (home - 1 game) - 3:00 PM - Franklin Pierce
March 23 Women's Tennis - (away) - 3:30 PM - Longwood College
Men's Tennis - (away) - 3:00 PM - Hampden-Sydney College
Wednesday
March 30
Thursday Baseball - (away - 1 game) - 3:00 PM - William & Mary
Harch 31 Men's Tennis (home) - 3:00 PM - Va.Wesleyan College
I?ridgjy Baseball - (away - 1 game) - 3:00 PM - Va.Wesleyan College

April 1

E)dlllrdciy Track & Field - Captain’ 's Classic

‘ April 2&3 - Sailing-Area C Dinghy
(home) ld(iy ?1ms-ODU-FJ
Aoril 2 Baseball (away-2 games)

April 3
1:00 PM-Va.Wesleyan e
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icial Announcements

itk Seagesr

Faculty Meeting

The Instructional Faculty will meet at 3:00 p.m., Friday, April 22, 1988, in M-125.‘ Commi t-
tee chairmen and individual faculty members who wish to have items of business cqns1dered at
this meeting will need to submit the substance of such items to this office for inclusion on
the agenda no later than noon, Wednesday, April 13, 1988. It would be he!pfu] to all con-
cerned if all committee reports to be presented at this meeting were submitted for publica-
tion by this deadline as well.

Depending upon the length of the agenda, this meeting may require two session§. If such .
should be the case, the second session will be held at 3:30 p.m., Monday, April 25, 1988, in
A-105,

I ask that all members of the Instructional Faculty mark these times on their calendars now
so as to keep conflicts to a minimum.

-- Vice President for Academic Affairs
* % % % %

Candidates for Vice President for Institutional Advancement

Friday, March 25 - J. Jeffrey Robison - Has been cancelled and rescheduled for Monday, March
28. Open Session Interview will be held in Anderson Auditorium, (A-105) from 1300 to 2:00 PM.

Friday, April 1 - Dr. Frances Hunter. Open Session Interview will be held in McMurran Hall
#125 from 1:00 to 2:00 PM.

Thursday, April 21 - Timothy R. DuFore. Open Session Interview will be held in McMurran Hall
#125 from 1:00 to 2:00 PM.

-- Submitted by Keith McLoughland, Co-Chairman
Search Committee VPIA

A

News and General /nformalion

Dean's Colloquia Call for Papers & Guest Speakers:

The Dean's Colloquia Committee is beginning its planning for the 1988-89 academic year.

A1l members of the faculty who wish to present a paper in next year's series must have their
proposals to the chairman of the committee by Friday, April 15, at the latest. Please in-
clude a brief professional vita, the title of your talk, a precis of your talk, and a brief

explanation of the applicability of your talk to a Dean's Colloquia audience. Presentors
will receive a $500 honorarium for their efforts.

A1l members of the faculty who wish to nominate an outside speaker for next year's series
must have their nomination to the chairman of the committee by Friday, April 15, at the
latest. Please include a brief professional vita of your nominee, the possible subject he

may speak on, and a brief explanation of the applicability of his subject area to a Dean's
Colloquia audience.

Please remember that all presentations must be academic in nature and based on academic re-
search.

These deadlines will not be extended and next year's speakers will be selected by the end of
this academic year. A1l late proposals cannot be accepted or scheduled.

If you have any questions, please call me at Ext.7121 or 591-0047.

-- Jim Morris, History Department, Chairman,

Dean's Colloquia Committee
* * % % %

Smith Library Hours for Easter Sunday
The Library will be closed on Sunday, April 3rd, for Easter.

-- Wendell Barbour, Library Director
X * X% %
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Graphics Office

The.Office of Graphics and Publications will be closed from Monday, April 4 through Friday,
April 8. Debbie Fuqua Watkins will be in Boston, Mass., attending a week-long series of

seminars sponsored by the National Composition Association. The office will re-open at
8 a.m. on Monday, April 11.

-- Debbie Fuqua Watkins, Coordinator, Graphics
and Publications

racully, Stalil and Stuaenl News

Chris R. Cason won first place in kata at the Petersburg Karate Open on Saturday, March 19,
using a Jow Ga Northern Shaolin Kung Fu form. The tournament was Double "B" rated for PKL
and AKL and attracted competitors from the neighboring states.

* k% k% % *
Richard L. Hunter presented a paper "Teaching Quantitative Methods ... and Having Fun Doing
So" on March 19, 1988 at the Mid-Atlantic Conference on College Teaching. The meeting was
held at Salisbury State University in Saliib£r¥,*MD.

Jim Morris of the History Department presented a talk entitled "The Constitutionality of
Secession" to the Hampton Roads Civil War Round Table on the evening of March 17 in Norfolk.
* % % % %
Jay Paul was one of four speakers at Poquoson High School's Writers Forum 1988 on March 22.
Among the others was Kathy Gawthon, an alumna of CNC, formerly a teacher in the Newport News
and Hampton systems and for the Tast four years a successful free-lance writer.
* *

Linda Morgan of CNC's Education Department and Charles Long of Salisbury State College's
Education Department presented a workshop entitled "Cooperative Learning: Active Learning
Through Group Dynamics" at the Mid-Atlantic Conference on College Teaching and Classroom
Research on March 19th at Salisbury State College.

* % % % %

Rita Hubbard delivered a paper entitled "Changing Male Images in Advertising: An Examina-
tion of Male Models and Poses in Vogue 1987" at the joint convention of the American Cul-
ture Association and the Popular Cuiture Association in New Orleans on March 24,




